
Notice to Industries 

As required by the Richland County National Pollutants Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) 

stormwater permit, the Richland County Department of Public Works would like to remind 

industries located in the unincorporated areas of Richland County as well as the Town of Arcadia 

Lakes, and the City of Forest Acres that they are required to notify the Richland County 
municipal stormwater system. Please contact David Pitts, Jr, Stormwater Manager, at (803) 
576- 2421 or pitts.david@richlandcountysc.gov to notify the County of any industrial stormwater 

discharges or if you have any questions or require additional information on stormwater 

management requirements in Richland County.




